
Paul Walker, Ph.D. 
 Union Street 

San Francisco CA 94123 

Dear Paul: 

 Page Street 
San Francisco CA 94117 

April 8, 1986 

As you requested, I attended the Gay Male Sexual Dysfunction Group 
at Pacific Presbyterian Hospital yesterday. Two urologists spoke 
to the group of about 25. Alec (the moderator) talked to me at 
length on the phone a few weeks ago, asking a lot of questions 
which I answered truthfully without disclosing my background. 
There will be no meeting next month, but there will be in June. 

I also wrote to Biber and Kenney about the "genitoplasty" - Biber 
answered that he does not perform that type of surgery ("the penis 
is too small"), and I haven't heard from Kenney as of this date. 
However, through Kim Stuart and Lin Fraser, I learned that Dr. 
Michael Brownstein is now performing genitoplasty! Went to see 
him and he is willing to operate on me. This week I hope to see 
one guy who he did - Lin said he is very pleased with the 
results. 

As I am very interested in having this operation done close to 
home, and Dr. Brownstein has done some surgery on my chest (with 
which I am pleased), I ask that you send the letter of 
recommendation to him for me. I would appreciate a copy of the 
letter, too. His address is: 601 Van Ness Avenue, Mezzanine 
Suite 2058, San Francisco 94102. 

Thanks for your help, Paul. I feel like I'm finally coming alive 
to the world again just thinking that I may get this done after 
all. 

Best regards, 

P.S. Am enclosing the first issue of the Gay Historical Society 
newsletter, listing the other gay history groups you were 
asking about. 

         

         




